
Little Flower College Guruvayoor

Internaf Complaint Committee Report (lCC) 2023-24

The first internal complaint committee meeting of the academic year 2023-24rwas held

in the visitor's room at L2.30 pm on 19-07-2023. The committee discussed the action plan and

decided to display the names and phone numbers of the officers in charge of the committee on

the college notice board for reporting complaints. The committee has also ensured that no

grievances are received so far.

The second internal complaint committee meeting was held in the visitor's room at

11.30 pm on 05-02-2024. The committee has also found that no grievances or complaints are

received so far,

The third internal complaint committee meeting was held in the visitor's room at 11.30

pm on 23-02-2024. The committee found one request regarding the study time for preparing

semester one UG degree examination starting on March 4th. Principal granted three days for

study purpose. No other complaints received so far.
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